
 

  

Winterbourne 
Junior Girls’ School 

Year  4 Newsletter 

Week ending Friday  14th  September 2018 

Welcome to Year 4’s Weekly Newsletter!     

 Thank you to all the parent who attended Winterbourne Expects this 

week. Homework will be set on  a Friday and will need to be in the 

following Thursday. 

Star students 

of the week: 

4.1 - Hamasa &  Amanda 

4.2 – Milka and Victoria 

 

Year 4 Attendance this week 

As a school, we are aiming to 

achieve an attendance target of 

over 97%.  

4.1:     98.13%  

 

4.2     93.87 % 

 

  

 

English - Autumn week  2 

Maths  -Autumn week 2 

Spellings  - week 3 

My Maths - week 2 

 Roald Dahl Day was 

a great success. The 

children really en-

joyed the ‘Read-a-thon’. 

The peaches and cream 

were great as well. Thank 

you to all the girls and par-

ents who supported this 

day. 

 Year 4 are excited we have started our 

swimming lessons.  Each week we need 

a parent helper to come with us to the 

pool on a Thursday Morning. If you are 

able to come please see a member of the  

Year 4 Team. Thank you. 


